Amanda H North PTO General Meeting

BOARD MEMBERS

Nicole Keswani - PRESIDENT

Shannon Strauss - FIRST VP

Bethany Vriesman - VP MARKETING

Danielle Freeman - VP EVENTS

Tara Tsagouris - VP VOLUNTEERS

Mallory Darcy - VP STAFF SUPPORT

Jocelyn DiRienzo - MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY
Amy Martin - RECORDING SECRETARY
Megan Hartsfield - TREASURER

COORDINATORS

Tara Tsagouris - SPIRIT NIGHTS

Amy Lewis - SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS
Adine Howard - SENSORY

Susan Lam - ROOM PARENTS

Jacob Court - WEBMASTER

Jacob Court - SPIRIT WEAR

Tamara Gilbert - BEAUTIFICATION
Crystal Michalak - GREEN TEAM

Jaede Olrich - STUDENT APPRECIATION
Jenny Antolik - STUDENT APPRECIATION

MINUTES

Meeting is called to order at 10:02 am by President Nicole Keswani. A list of all in attendance is attached.
The administrator present is Principal Justus and the teacher representative is Mrs. Iggy.

PRESIDENTS REPORT - Nicole Keswani

- Afocus for next year is to build the teacher classrooms and get some fun color into the school.

We want to do murals as well.

- Principal Jill Justus thanked everyone for all of their help and support and getting this school
started. We are still trying new things to see what our niche is with fundraisers.

YEAR IN REVIEW - Nicole Keswani

- An overview of the year was given by Nicole. Nicole thanked everyone that is rolling off the board

for all of their service to the PTO.

- We made $12,000 in sponsors and $26,000 in Invest.

- Big purchases this year were the gaga ball kit soccer goals, teacher appreciation, classroom
wishlists, professional development. We also help support all the programs at the school such as
Pack Parties, PBIS cart, Read Across America, and STREAM night.

- We host several events - Build a Coyote, Movie Night, Cookies with Santa, and have our big

Coyote Carnival coming up on Friday, April 11th.



TREASURER’S REPORT - Megan Hartsfield
- We raised over $57,000 through Invest, Spirit Nights, Build a Coyote, and Cookies with Santa.
Nicole covered the big expenditures and investments we have made back into our teachers and
school. Megan briefly went through the budget and offered to meet with anyone who has any
specific questions regarding numbers.

EVENTS - Danielle Freeman/Jocelyn DiRienzo
- Our big event, Coyote Carnival is coming up this Friday! If you are coming onto the board and
want to help volunteer at this event, come and see Jocelyn.

TEACHER APPRECIATION - Mallory Darcy
- Mallory went over the monthly themed lunches we provided for the teachers. For April, we are
doing a surprise makeover for the teacher room instead of lunch.
- May 5th-9th is TA week with lots of treats planned. We also do all of the special days for various
staff days.

BOARD NOMINATIONS & ELECTIONS - Nicole Keswani
- Nicole presented all of the individuals running for the 2025-2026 ANE PTO Board and
Coordinator positions. They are as follows:
- President: Shannon Strauss
- First VP - Nicole Keswani
- VP Staff Support - Candice Friend and Melissa Miller
- VP Events: Mallory Darcy
- VP Marketing: Bethany Vriesman
- VP Volunteers: Tara Tsagouris
- Treasurer: Megan Hartsfield
- Membership Secretary: Tamara Gilbert
- Recording Secretary: Robin Ellison
- Webmaster: Jacob Court
- Room Parent Coordinator: Susan Lam
- Spirit Wear Coordinator: Jacob Court
- Spirit Night Coordinator: Jennifer Hite
- Teacher Appreciation Coordinator: Lindsay Curtis & Jenny Antolik
- Copy Room: Sarah Rennert
- Student Appreciation Week Coordinators: Beth Pearman and Sarah Rennert
- School Supply Kit Coordinator: Amy Lewis

- No one is running contested, so a motion to approve the new board was made by Nicole, Bethany
seconded, all approved the new board for the 2025-2026 school year.

- Shannon welcomed the new members to the board and stressed that we are a team that will work
together to better the school for our teachers, staff and students.

The meeting was called to a close at 10:22 a.m. by Nicole. Shannon seconded, all approved.



